
 

 

 
 

STPR 2022 
Competitor Bulletin 4   
Sept 10, 2022  10:35 
 
 

1. James Monks, Chairman, will not be at the STPR event this year due to health concerns.  
All comments shall be addressed to Alan Smith, Clerk of the Course or the ARA 
Stewards.  The event Chairman is also removed from the Chain of Command in the 
Safety Plan. 
 

2. Mark Everett is the Assistant Clerk of the Course and has equal responsibilities to the 
Clerk of the Course. 

 
 
 

 
 

Alan Smith     
   Clerk of the Course   


